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Dear Parents/Guardians

As part of our Religious Studies topic this term, Year 4 will be visiting St Augustine’s Church on Upper Dale Road.  Mrs Easton’s class (4SH) will be visiting on the morning of Thursday 28th March 2019 to an event called “Easter Experience”.  

This visit will be beneficial in helping the children understand more about Christianity and allow them to have a greater understanding of the diverse world we live in.

Would you please ensure your child is wearing sensible footwear and a waterproof coat on this day as we will be walking to the Church.


Yours sincerely



Mrs R Sandhu
Head of School

